                                               FUNDRAISING REPORT AUGUST 2021
The Quarters Ball Club (QBC) continues to grow in popularity. If you would like to participate, or indeed , increase your participation, please visit www.4everblues.com or come to the Trust table in the Caledonian Suite on home matchdays.
Contributions are still coming in for our next on line memorabilia auction. This will take place September 7th-11th. There will be around 20 items up for auction. Full details will be published on our website in due course.
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